
I. DATE OF PRESS RELEASE:  April 10, 2012   

II. TYPE OF INCIDENT:
   
Assault with a deadly weapon- Possibly gang related  
      
III. FACTUAL INFORMATION:

On 4/08/2012, approximately 1344 hours, Livermore Police Department received 
reports of shots fired at the 1700 block of Walnut St.  

According to witnesses, four Hispanic male adults were walking in the area.  One of the 
Hispanic male adults fired a handgun multiple times at a passing Dodge Durango.  All 
four men fled eastbound Walnut St. The Dodge was last seen eastbound on Walnut St.   
The descriptions of occupants of Dodge were unavailable.  All involved parties were 
gone when the Livermore Police arrived at the scene.   

The shooter was described as a Hispanic male in his 20’s wearing black, silver, and/or 
dark blue clothing.  The Dodge Durango was described as metallic blue or purple in 
color.  The driver was wearing a red bandana on his head. 

At least one stray bullet struck an uninvolved, unoccupied vehicle parked near the 
intersection of Walnut St. at N. N St.  There were no injuries or other associated 
damage that was reported. 

The shooter may possibly be a Sureno gang member and the shooting may be gang 
related.  

Anyone with information concerning this crime or help in identifying the suspects is 
urged to contact Livermore Police Officer Traci Rebiejo at (925) 580-9665. Those who 
wish to remain anonymous may do so. 

IV. LOCATION OF INCIDENT:

 1700 block of Walnut St. 

V. SUBJECTS ARRESTED/INVOLVED IN INVESTIGATION:
  
The suspects in this case are unknown. 

V. CONTACT PERSON FOR THE PRESS ONLY: P.I.O. Traci Rebiejo  
PHONE NUMBER:        (925) 580-9665 
EMAIL:        TRebiejo@cityoflivermore.net 


